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Minutes of meeting (June 2, 2010) for Asha 
UFlorida 
 
Present: Sharan, Shiva, Ajoy, Akshay, Vinod, Gautam, Shubs,  
Viru and Lokendra 
 
Items discussed: 
 
1)      Vikasana Conference call and final vote: 
 
a.       In the conference call, an update was obtained on 
the progress of organic farming supporting the bridge 
school. 
 
b.      Vikasana had asked for more funds for the 
construction of bore well for drinking water, organic 
farming activities and construction of a children's play 
area. 
 
c.       It was unanimously decided to release $3000 as the 
next installment as soon as possible. This amount will be 
paid from the funds generated from WAH 2007.  Shubs will 
take care of it along with Lokendra and Akshay. 
 
d.      Vikasana is also ready for Asha internships and 
will send details soon. 
 
e.      Implementation of NREGA and its impacts was also 
discussed. Arranging of a workshop is on board. 
 
2)      Trinita: We have asked for audit report. They will 
send in about 20 days. Asha Atlanta is going to release 
funds to them for March-Sept soon. Based on the audit 
repor,t UFlorida will decide on funding  for the period 
Oct-Feb. 
 
3)      Conference call for MSSRF mostly scheduled on 
Saturday, 5 June at 8 pm EST. Shiva to make arrangements. 
 
4) Movie Screening/Speaker this summer: We have 
approximately $450 in our SG account which we need to spend 
before the start of Fall. We could either invite a apeaker 
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or screen a movie. Need to brainstorm on the movie. Any 
ideas? 
 
5)      Praharsha 2010: 
 
a.       Shiva pointed a need to reevaluate the expected 
crowd and expressed his desire to make it an even bigger 
event. 
 
b.      Several ideas were discussed like more involvement 
of local community, undergrads and help from ISA, HAS and 
IGSA. 
 
c.       Shubs and Shiva are going to find details about 
Rion Ballroom and Catering. 
 
d.      Need for food donations. Have to approach places in 
Gainesville, Orlando, Ocala and Jacksonville. 
 
e.      Approx date set for 2nd Sat of the Fall Sem. 
 
f.        Need to have separate task groups for involvement 
of university grad students, undergrads and local 
community. 
 


